

DIRK KEMPTHORNE GOVERNOR

November 22, 1999

Kerry Reese The Wildlife Society Idaho Chapter 2168 Henry Court Moscow, ID 83843

Dear Kerry:

Thank you for contacting me regarding the Idaho Department of Fish and Game's proposed fee increases. I appreciate having your thoughts on this matter.

Your comments will certainly be helpful should this proposal reach my desk for consideration.

Again, thank you for your letter.

Sincerely,

DIRK KEMPTHORNE

Governor

DK:rs

Armia, thank win for your letter

consideration.

Your commons will can sluy be delpthy should this proposal reach my desk for